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September 18, 1995 

Matthew J. Feil, Esq. 
Southern States Utilities, Inc. 
1000 Color Place 
Apopka, Florida 32703 

Re: Docket No. 950495-WS, Draft Initial Customer Notice 
In SSU 

Dear Matthew: 

I, and staff, have reviewed your draft Initial Customer Notice, your letter of 
September 11, 1995, and your subsequent transmittal of September 14, 1995. Your 
transmittal of September 14th (as modified by telephone on the 15th) has been reviewed 
by staff and is approved. Also, as for your request that the Commission's intention to hold 
service hearings in Hernando, Hillsborough, and Polk be placed in writing, the Commission 
does indeed intend to hold those hearings. Of course, the service hearing for Hillsborough 
and Polk is combined. 

If you have any further questions, or if I can be of any further assistance please 
contact me at (904) 413-6234. 

' i -I- __ Sincerely, 

Senior Attomey 

RRJIdP 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Willis, Crouch, Merchant, Rendell) 
Division of Records and Reporting 
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